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A terminally ill man sells his life insurance policy for cheap to an investor who will collect the full amount
when the sick man dies.But is the sick man really sick? Does he even exist? In the age of AIDS and no-
holds-barred capitalism, the business of betting on how much longer sick people will live is thriving. Is this
new market in which life insurance policies are bought and sold a legitimate enterprise, or is it an open
invitation to fraud and murder?

Carver Hartnett, Miranda Pryor, and Leonard Stillmach all work for Reliable Allied Trust, in Omaha, where
they investigate insurance fraud. Carver -- the narrator of this edgy and surprising novel -- is frustrated. His
company would rather raise premiums than prosecute insurance criminals. Miranda, his seductive coworker,
leads him on and then puts him off -- she seems to have something monstrous to hide. When their friend,
crazy Lenny, a computer gamer and an expert with drug-and-alcohol cocktails, dies in the middle of playing
Delta-Strike online, a strange and disturbing narrative unfolds around a possible murder and massive
insurance fraud. Carver is drawn deeper into various hearts of darkness, and in his efforts to discover the
truth behind his friend's death, he ends up betting his own life.

Filled with memorable characterizations -- Carver's boss, the shrewd Old Man Norton; Dagmar Helveg,
Norton's fascist assistant; regional investigator Charlie Becker, a plain-talking, commonsense cop -- Bet Your
Life conducts a stealthy philosophical investigation of its own, in which our hero ends up investigating the
mysteries of his soul.
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From reader reviews:

Marcus Musick:

In this 21st hundred years, people become competitive in every single way. By being competitive now,
people have do something to make these survives, being in the middle of typically the crowded place and
notice by simply surrounding. One thing that oftentimes many people have underestimated that for a while is
reading. Yeah, by reading a e-book your ability to survive boost then having chance to endure than other is
high. To suit your needs who want to start reading a new book, we give you this particular Bet Your Life
book as beginner and daily reading guide. Why, because this book is more than just a book.

Donald White:

Precisely why? Because this Bet Your Life is an unordinary book that the inside of the publication waiting
for you to snap the item but latter it will shock you with the secret this inside. Reading this book beside it
was fantastic author who else write the book in such wonderful way makes the content interior easier to
understand, entertaining technique but still convey the meaning totally. So , it is good for you for not
hesitating having this nowadays or you going to regret it. This amazing book will give you a lot of positive
aspects than the other book have got such as help improving your ability and your critical thinking way. So ,
still want to hold up having that book? If I have been you I will go to the reserve store hurriedly.

Rosalind Huffman:

You can spend your free time to read this book this book. This Bet Your Life is simple to develop you can
read it in the area, in the beach, train along with soon. If you did not possess much space to bring the actual
printed book, you can buy the actual e-book. It is make you easier to read it. You can save the particular
book in your smart phone. Therefore there are a lot of benefits that you will get when one buys this book.

Robert Spann:

On this era which is the greater person or who has ability to do something more are more valuable than other.
Do you want to become one among it? It is just simple approach to have that. What you are related is just
spending your time very little but quite enough to experience a look at some books. One of several books in
the top record in your reading list is Bet Your Life. This book that is qualified as The Hungry Inclines can
get you closer in becoming precious person. By looking way up and review this book you can get many
advantages.
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